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Holywell News it

MAKING LEARNING AN ADVENTURE

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk
Tel: 0191 2370384 e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk
Parents Forum contact :Text: 0778 935 0947

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk
Suggestion box: outside school office

Reminders:

To ensure the health and safety of

NEWS

everyone: Apologies for the delay in receiving this

* Dogs are not permitted on school newsletter, we had so many things

grounds. happening in school last week a delay was
unfortunately necessary.

Thank you to everyone who donated and

Children line up from 8.55am each ted H t Festival collecti
day and are taken info school by supported our Harvest Festival collection
their class teacher. To avoid we were thrilled with the donations.
congestion and fo safeguard pupils, | | Details are overleaf on how well the goods
adults are asked to leave children d d ived
in the care of their teacher on the and produce were received.
yard (except Reception and Nursery | | Your help and support with these activities

pupils who may be accompanied to is greaﬂy apprecia‘red.
their class).

Please push bikes or scooters whilst
on the year to prevent accidents.

Important Dates:
07.10.15—Multiplication workshop

08.10.15—Year 4 Transition visit to
Whytrig

09.10.15—Halloween colouring competition
out

15.10.15—Halloween colouring competition
in.

19.10.15—Halloween Disco (Timings TBC)
22.10.15—School photographer in school

23.10.15—Teacher training Day—School
Closed to pupils

05.11.15 9am—Year 4 class assembly
12.11.15 9am—Early Years Assembly
19.11.15 9am—Year 1 class assembly
26.11.15 3pm—PAF Film Night
27.11.15—Year 3 Hula-hooping workshop

02.12.15—Festival of Lights. Details to
follow

18.12.15 3pm—School closes for

Christmas

Stars of the Week

w/c 02.10.15 Rec—Ella C Y1—Eden Y2—Charlie K

Y3—Chloe Y4—Hassan

Golden Table Awards

w/c 05.10.15 Marcy (R ) Sofia (3) Adam (4)




Pelite reminder:

Jewellery is not permitted to be warn in
schoal. We have an increasing number of
children wearing earrings, which is in
cantravention of schoal palicy.

The schoal policy on jewellery stotes that
the children may wear a watch.

Cur Parerts and Friends (PAF)
AEsociation are holding their annual
Halloween disco for children in
Reception to Year 4 on Monday 1%th
October from 4.30-Gpm.
Tickets are limited to 100—please look
out for signs around school advertising
when tickets will go on sale. They will
be sold on a “first come—Tfirst sered
basis.

Mo tickets will be sold from the office
or by PAF members directly.

Watch out for our colouringl o
competition too!

Heouze Pointz Winners
W/C—02.10.15—Eagle House

MNEWS-

Our Harvest Festiva on Friday 25th
September was a huge success. Thank you to everyone
for donating—we received over 680 items to donate to

The Bay Foodbank AM D a great deal of fresh produce for
Holywell Dene Care Home.

Special thanks o Margaret, Tommy and the Coppergate
Allotment owners for their donations along with Tesco
Morth Shields who donated £30 of tinned/dried goods

ard teiletries.
Thanks to Morrison of Tynemouth's Bakery who have
made us a new breed display centre piece as our previous
digplay items were very tired and over 12 years old!

School Meals Next
Week:

Week 3

Monday: Savoury Minced Beaf and
durmpling, boiled potetoss and spring
cabbage
lced Emon sponge and custard

Tuesday: Breaded chicken in a bun with
tormats ssuce, wedges and beans
Chocolbte brownie and milk

Wednesday: Margarita Pizza with pasta
spirals and salsd
Fruit glly and ice cream

Thursday: Roast Beef, herby new
potstoss, vegetsbies and Yorkshire pudding.
Hormermade Muffin and milk

Friday: fish fingers with chips and peas
Hormemade Victora sandwich cake with milk

Attendance Awards

Dur Attendance awards have row
Commerced—please make every effort 1o
brirg your child to school on fime each day.

Our reading incentive for this year commenced on Monday 28th September.

Please ensure that you read with your child each day and then sign their reading record book.
Signatures will be counted each Friday (from next week) therefore it is VERY important that the children have their
reading books and records in school with them each day.

SIGNATURES = AWARDS!




